Tarra Jolly

From: Gary Roberts

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 8:07 AM
To: Tarra Jolly

Subject: opposition to W-3375

From: Scott McNeely [mailto:smcneely@mcneelypest.com]
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 5:35 PM

To: Gary Roberts

Subject: Utalization of “old Golds Gym Building”

It has come to my attention that there has been a request to locate a funeral home business in the “old Golds Gym”
building location on the 3800 block of Reynolda road. | personally owned the property next door to that building for
over ten years from 2000 - 2011 and would recommend that the property be used for some other type of business with
less intense traffic use. | currently operate McNeely Pest Control at 3831 Reynolda Road and feel that stopping of traffic
to allow for funeral procession on that hillside would present an increase danger to our drivers as well as others in our
community.

Thank you very much for considering my request to oppose this!

Scott McNeely
President McNeely Pest Control

Sent from my iPhone



